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The Annual General Meeting went off without a hitch, and the board of 

directors remains the same for another year.  Bill Curtis, Mike Draper, 

Kim Hardacker, Judy Hartling, Brad Heron, Ted Hupe, Sophia Marnik, 

Tim Pyke and Anke Rhein are your elected Board for the 2022-23 

season.   

The Range is dry again and the Velocity Squad has been out training on 

Wednesday evenings.  Everyone else will be getting registration details 

throughout the summer before their program starts in the Fall. 

On June 6, at 430PM, there will be a litter pick up on the entire Grey Mt. 

Road.  Many hands make light work, and so all members are welcome to 

join us.  Please meet at the Biathlon Range and we will hand out areas 

for cleaning.  Bring gloves – we will provide vests and bags to fill. 

There will be official’s courses and coaching courses held in the Fall. If 

you are interested in taking part, let us know and your name will be added 

to the list.  

The coming season is a big one, with our own Grey Mountain Cup races, 

the Arctic Winter Games in Wood Buffalo, the Canada Winter Games in 

PEI and the Nationals in Val Cartier, Quebec.  If you are at all interested 

in being more involved in Biathlon as an official, this is the year to get 

some experience! 

Have a great and safe summer and see you at the 

range! 
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has started – 
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please register! 

____ 
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